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Inspection Statement 2017/2018 school year 
(English translation of the inspection statement in the document ‘Tilsynserklæring 2017/18’, which 
can be read in full here). 
 
Inspector Annelise Dahlbæk has conducted two visits to International School of Hellerup during 
the 2017/18 school year. She has arrived at the following statement through an analysis and 
evaluation of the collected data.  
 
There have been observations in the following subjects: Individuals & Societies, Arts, Danish, 
Mathematics and Science.  
  
The inspection assesses that the observed students are at a levelled with what can be expected in 
their grade level. 
  
The overall impression of International School Hellerup is that the education and curriculum 
delivered is living up to the standards given to the folkeskole.   
  
The inspection assesses that the school’s mission statement and practice prepares the students to 
live in the Danish society with freedom and democracy, and that the school develops and 
strengthens the students’ knowledge of and respect to fundamental human rights, including 
gender equality.  
  
  
Annelise Dahlbæk, 
Inspector 
 

http://ish.dk/wp-content/uploads/2018/08/Tilsynserkl%C3%A6ring-2017-2018.pdf

